
NOTICE 

 
 Due to some unavoidable circumstances, the 

Entry Test of LL.M. Program (Session 2017-2018) 

scheduled on Sunday, 4
th

 February, 2018 has been 

postponed and now it will be held on Sunday,  

11
th

 February, 2018 at the same time and venue.   

 

(INCHARGE) 

LL.M. Program 

University Law College 


